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AGGURA HILLS

“Gateway to the Santa Monica Mountains National Recreation Area”

NOTICE OF WIRELESS APPLICATION SUBMITTALS

In order to comply with the City of Agoura Hills’ obligation to process wireless
applications under the FCC’s “Shot Clock” rules in a timely manner, during the City’s
scheduled holiday closures wireless siting applications will be received during
normal submittal days and hours up to the end of the business day on December
12, 2019 (City Hall closes at 5:00 PM). This date allows the City to timely conduct
its initial wireless application reviews prior to the holiday closures.

The City will resume normal wireless applications acceptance processes on January
2, 2019, subject to the usual City days and times for submissions of wireless
applications.

Thank you.

Posted on December 6, 2019
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